
SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, PoBox 214 SALEM, NY 12865 

Phone and Fax 854-9712 --- Email salemvwd@verizon.net 

February 8th 7pm 2017

• There are 309 meters in service.
• There was no new water hook ups this month.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• Eye wash and Fire Hydrant checks have been done.
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225. 
• We had a wind storm that called a power alarm and over-voltage well #1 
alarm. The auto dialer called me and I was able to fix the issue.
• I turned off water to 10 Nichol Street.
• There was one water meter freeze up this month – water was turned off and 
will be turned back on in the spring. Home owner will not be fixing till 
spring.
• We ordered some miner test equipment to better monitor the chlorine 
percent that is pumped into the lines. We get it at a 12.5% and as it gets older 
the percent goes down.
•Meter Read.
• There was one structure fire inside the Salem water district. Firemen used 
hydrant #41, we pumped the hydrant out to winterize it. All seemed to go 
good with the water systems side.

-----
• There will be a water school in Saratoga this year. I will be signing up 
Travis and Myself to go to it to get needed credits.
• Water leak and Meter repair notice, going to mail out leak notice’s based 
on the next meter read and also going to work on fixing house hold meters. I 
have to letters made up (what do you think of them) are they ok?

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator
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